
Ultrasound Patient Policy  
  Acknowledgment Waiver 
 

 

At Virginia Physicians For Women, we are dedicated to providing our patients with high quality care. To ensure our 

patients have a comfortable, informative and positive visit, we ask that you take a moment to review and 

acknowledge your understanding of the VPFW Ultrasound policies. 

 

Family and Friends Policy 

VPFW promotes and supports a patient and family centered approach to care. We recognize this is a very 

special experience for the patient and their family/friends.  

Two (2) adult guests may be invited into the ultrasound room during your appointment. Children are 

welcome to join however any children under the age of five (5) must be accompanied by an adult. Please be 

mindful that the ultrasound technician is checking on the wellbeing of your baby and we want to ensure 

you and your baby are of the greatest health.  If any guest become excessively distracting during the scan, 

our ultrasound technicians will ask them to wait outside of the exam room until the scan has been 

completed.  

Electronic Devices 

Our priority is to deliver quality care to our patients. In order to do so, use of cell phones and other mobile 

devices by patients or visitors are prohibited in the ultrasound exam room.  At the end of your scan, we 

provide our patients with multiple pictures of their baby to take home. Please be respectful of our policy 

and do not attempt to take pictures or record the scan. If patients refuse to obey policy, our ultrasound 

technicians will stop the scan and ask you to leave.  

We appreciate your cooperation and support of our established policies. We are excited to share this special time 

in your life. 

By signing below, you acknowledge your agreement to following the policies outlined above in regards to guest and 

electronic devices: 

 

Name: __________________________________________________   Date: __________________ 

  


